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Littleton Elected James E. Hunter Association President

ATTORNEYS

Ray H. Littleton

PRACTICE AREAS

General & Commercial Litigation

Health Care

Insurance Defense

Transportation Law

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

February 15, 2022
.

SOUTHFIELD, Mich. —Foster Swift litigation attorney, Ray H.

Littleton, has been unanimously elected to serve as President on the

Board of Directors for the James E. Hunter Association. The following

other Board Members were also elected to Board positions: 

James Smith, Vice President1.

Pat Clemons, Secretary2.

Pat Phillips, Treasurer3.

Brandon Scott, Asst. Secretary4.

Jeanne Franklin, Asst. Treasurer5.  

Named in honor of the former Detroit Lions football player and

philanthropist, the mission of the James E. Hunter Association, a

Southeast Michigan nonprofit, is to award scholarships to local high

school students and to provide need-based educational grants for the

local community through contributions and donations.

The vision of the association is to assist youth in obtaining educational

excellence and cultivate them into responsible leaders for the

community.

A former football player himself at Yale University, Littleton’s practice

area consists of commercial and general litigation and health care law.

He helps businesses and organizations address a wide-range of

litigation matters and disputes, specializing in four key areas:

Insurance, Health Care, Transportation and Warranty Claims.


